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With reference to the Chulabhorn Graduate Institute ( CGD) Announcement on
Guidelines for the Prevention and Control of the Spread of COVID-19 No. 11, dated 9 April

2021, it is evident that the pandemic has not only persisted but the new strain of the virus has
proved more easily contagious. Moreover, in view of the high number of new daily COVID

cases for the whole country, the Regulation Issued under Section 9 of the Emergency Decree
on Public Administration in Emergency Situations B.E. 2548 (2005) (No. 20), which came into

force on 18 April 2021, and the Announcement of the Ministry of Higher Education, Science,
Research and Innovation on the Measures for the Control and Surveillance of the Prevalence
of COVID-19, and with a view to taking measures for the CIVID-19 surveillance in compliance

with the aforementioned regulation and announcement, Chulabhorn Graduate Institute deems
it appropriate to issue this additional Announcement on Guidelines for the Prevention and
Control of the Spread of COVID-19 for the purpose of reducing infection risks, as follows:

1. Extending the period of work-from-home arrangement for the personnel to 30 April

2021, the personnel being obligated to prepare a weekly report on assignments for submission
to their superior.

2. Avoiding holding any event or function at the Institute in which more than 50 people
attend: in case of an unavoidable necessity to stage an activity with many participants, an

authorization must be obtained from the superior, and the measures for the control and
prevention of COVID-19 be strictly followed.

3. Stressing to the personnel the need to comply with proper public-health safety

standards, including wearing a face mask, maintaining social distancing, and washing hands,
in all activities and functions, with the personnel with previous exposure to risk areas or
activities/functions being required to strictly observe a self-quarantine and avoid travelling to a

public place.
4. All shops located in the Institute premises are stringently required to take care of their

business operations and customers in accordance with the measures for the control and
prevention of COVID-19.

The announcement comes into effect from the day of its issuance onwards, and further
announcement will be made in case of any change in the current situation.

Issued on 19 April 2021
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